3/23/23, 1:27 PM Town of Franklin Mail - Comprehensive Permit Application - 237 Pleasant Street

Casey Thayer <cthayer@franklinma.gov>

Comprehensive Permit Application - 237 Pleasant Street

Michael Maglio <mmaglio@franklinma.gov> Mon, Mar 20, 2023 at 9:01 AM
To: "Harding, John" <john.harding@tcbinc.org>

Cc: Frank Holmes <fholmes@langan.com>, "bruce.hunchard@yahoo.com" <bruce.hunchard@yahoo.com>,
"cthayer@franklinma.gov" <cthayer@franklinma.gov>, Peter Freeman <pfreeman@freemanlawgroup.com>, Richard Cornetta

<richard@cornettalaw.com>, Robert Cantoreggi <rcantoreggi@franklinma.gov>, Doug Martin <domartin@franklinma.gov>,
Gus Brown <gbrown@franklinma.gov>

Thanks for your letter Frank. We are in agreement that it addresses our concerns.

Mike — =
Michael Maglio, PE - Town Engineer E =
Franklin DPW - Engineering Division - ==
257 Fisher Street, Franklin, MA 02038
508-553-5500 -
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